Company Name:

Coastline Caravans (Sussex) Ltd

Primary Trade:

Distance from you:

0.00Miles

Contact Name:

Miss Hannah Adams

01903 755855

Full Address:
88 Old Shoreham Road
Lancing
West Sussex
Postcode:

BN15 0QZ

Contact Telephone:

Contact Email:

coastlinecaravans@live.co.uk

Contact Fax:

Company Website:

http://www.coastlinecaravans.com

Company Number:

Contact Mobile:

Comments:
Location map:

Services Provided:
Caravans/Motorhomes
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Traders Overall Rating:

Number of reviews:

10 Points

5

Customer Service
Quality of Work/Service
Punctuality / Efficiency / Time Taken

Comments from consumers who have used this trader
05-Apr-2017

Hannah is very friendly and very professional, knows
the business inside out and does exactly what she says
she will do. We were very pleased to have found her
and would not hesitate to recommend her to anyone
else.

30-Mar-2017

We collected our new to us caravan from coastline
caravans in March. Staff where very polite and helpful.
Hannah could not do enough for us. Anything we
asked, we got. The caravan was kitted out And already
had more than the essentials. We are so happy with
our new purchase and would highly recommend. We
can only voice the reviews already. Very professional
thank you again

31-Jan-2017

When upgrading our Caravan we decided to have a
look at Coastline Caravans. We heard some great
reviews on sites we had stayed at nearby. We received
a very warm welcome, Hannah Kindly opened up a
couple of caravans on our arrival for us to look at. We
decided to take the plunge and upgrade. The service
we revived was so Warm. Their professionalism really
is second to none. We are so happy with our new
Caravan, And we would highly recommend Coastline to
friends and relatives,. Thank you Again for all your
help, we will send you a postcard on our travels as
promised! Sarah, David and Kids

25-May-2016

We decided to return to caravanning after several
years. We saw one on the Coastline Caravan web site
and arranged to see it in the flesh. We received a very
warm welcome from Hannah who showed us the
caravan and then left us to it to check it over, Having
decided it was for us I asked my daughter and her
family to give it the once over, they were very
impressed and so we paid our deposit. It transpired
that our son in law had used this company many times
for spares and was always impressed by their service.
On collection Ian showed us how everything worked
and even included new tyres, a spare and double steps
We are now the proud owners of a superb caravan
provided by a company whose attitude to customer
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service is second to none.
10-May-2016

we bought our new caravan from Ian & Hannah on the
29/4/16 I have used coastline caravans many times for
advice and spares for our old caravan and found them
to be extremely helpful & friendly. The service when
we bought our new caravan was excellent friendly and
helpful nothing was to much trouble we will always use
coastline caravans for our servicing and sundries.
highly recommended thank you Ian & Hannah
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